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Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and a safe 
and happy New Year – See you in 2017! 

 

 



CONTACT US
Reiby Road, Hunters Hill  NSW 2110

PH: 9817 4565 / 9817 4785   Fax: 9816 3297
Email: huntershd-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Web: www.huntershd-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Follow us on Twitter @HuntersHill HS

HHHS P&C UNIFORM SHOP 
 

Tuesday 8.00am - 9.00am 
Thursday 8.00am - 9.00am 

During School Terms 
 

2017 Additional Opening Hours 
Friday 27 January 9-12noon 
Monday 30 January 8-11am 
Tuesday 31 January 8-9am 

Wednesday 1 February 8-9am 
Thursday 2 February 8-9am 

(2017 Opening Hours will then return to Tuesday and Thursday 8am - 9am) 
 

K Block First Floor - uniformshhhs@gmail.com  
Please see the new Price List on the HHHS website (Updated as at 1 September, 2016) 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR 2017 
Staff Return - Friday 27 Januray, 2017
Year 7, 11 and 12 Students Return - Monday 30 January, 2017
Year 8, 9 and 10 Students Return - Tuesday 31 January, 2017

Open Day - Saturday 25 February, 2017 
  

DATES TO REMEMBER AND CONTACT DETAILS
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School Travel Update 
2017 Applications 

 

 

School Student Transport Scheme  
Applications open 10 October 2016 
 

From Monday 10 October 2016 parents, guardians and students over 16 years, will be able 
to apply for 2017 School Student Transport Scheme (SSTS) travel pass by visiting 
www.transportnsw.info/school-students 

 

Information for parents and students 
School travel passes only need to be updated when a student: 

 changes address, or 
 changes school or campus. 

 
A new application is required when: 

 applying for an SSTS pass for the first time, 
 enrolling in Kindergarten, 
 progressing from Year 2 to Year 3, 
 progressing from Year 6 to Year 7, or 
 requesting an additional pass as a result of a new shared parental 

responsibility situation. 

For more information on planning your school travel, visit www.transportnsw.info or contact 
your local operator. 

 

Passes for 2017 travel 
Opal network: Please remind ALL your students to keep their School Opal cards for travel 
in 2017. These cards will be automatically deactivated for school holidays and then 
reactivated for school travel in term one. Current School Opal card can be updated with 
changes of school, home address or operator.  

Rural and regional travel: Student’s travelling with operator issued passes will receive a 
new pass in the new school year.  

 



SCHOOL HOLIDAY ROAD SAFETY REMINDER  
FOR FAMILIES 

 

With the school holidays approaching, daily routines will 
soon change. Different play locations and holiday 
destinations means different traffic environments.  

So to help keep our children safe, families are reminded 
about these key road safety points: 

 Stop, look, listen, think every time you cross the 
road.  
If your child is aged 8 years or younger hold their hand 
when walking near or across roads. If your child is 9-10 
years old always actively supervise them. 
 

 It’s the law that everyone wears a helmet when 
riding a bike in a public place.  
It makes sense to wear a helmet when riding scooters and skateboards too! 
 

 Click clack front ‘n back every person for every trip. 
Everyone in the car must be securely buckled up in the right seatbelt or child 
restraint. 
 

 Talk to your child about being a safe road user.  
Reinforce safe road behaviours by being a good role model! Children learn safe 
road behaviours from the adults who care for them. Talk about what you are 
doing to be safe when near roads, in the car and when riding. 
 

 Point out road safety differences and dangers in new environments.  
This is especially important when on holidays in different surroundings. Roads, 
footpaths, parks, carparks, bike tracks and bike lanes may look different in 
holiday areas.   

The best way to keep your child safe is to actively supervise them.  
Talk and teach your child about road safety every time you are out an about. 
Remind other adults who care for your children to do this too. 
You can find out more at: 

Safety Town 

Department of Education   

Transport for NSW  

 

Have a safe holiday break! 
 



Wishing everyone a
 Happy Holiday!


